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Funding for Ukrainian and other refugee pupils

15 Apr 2024

Ealing Council are inviting expressions of interest from schools who would like to access additional funding to support their refugee pupils and families.

There is no fixed funding amount schools can apply for, instead, we are keen to work with individual schools to develop projects for funding that will have a
positive impact on the education and life experiences of pupils and their families.

Interested?

Please complete this short survey by 29 April if you would be interested in this funding opportunity, so we can understand the challenges you might be
facing and where we can best support.

An officer from Ealing Council will then be in touch to arrage a one-to-one meeting to discuss your ideas.

https://forms.office.com/e/thLUx6t4ti

Contact

Saeed Hussein — Homes for Ukraine Manager
Email: HusseinS@ealing.gov.uk
Tel: 0208 825 9318

Was this page useful?
* Yes

e Neutral

* No
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